
Town	of	Collins	Planning	Board	Meeting	
January	15,	2019	

	
	
Call	meeting	to	order:	
	 Chairman	Brian	Martin	called	meeting	to	order	at	6:55	PM	with	the	pledge	of	allegiance	and	
attendance	taken.	
	
Attendance:	
	 Present:		Thomas	Siegle,	John	Bentley,	Richard	Agle	and	Chairman	Brian	Martin	
	 Not	Present:		Joan	Fallon	
	
Board	Member:	

• Joan	Fallon	had	to	resign	the	Planning	Board	Committee	due	to	personal	reasons.		At	this	time,	
the	PB	will	wait	on	the	Town	Board	to	determine	at	their	next	Town	Board	Meeting	on	January	
22,	2019,	if	the	vacant	seat	will	be	filled.	

	
Kennel	Permit:	

• Chair	Brian	Martin	passed	out	"Recommendation	to	Town	Board"	regarding	Kennel	Permits.		
Discussion	was	held.		Tom	Siegle	will	check	on	the	guidelines	for	municipalities	for	commercial	
kennels.		No	decision	was	taken	and	topic	is	tabled	to	next	Planning	Board	meeting.	

	
Gernatt	Gravel:	

• Gernatt	Gravel	wants	to	expand	their	mine	on	South	Quaker	to	enlarge	the	mine,	to	go	deeper	
and	bigger.		DEC	sent	to	the	Town	Board	for	their	comments	on	the	expansion.		Discussion	held	
and	no	action	was	taken	by	Planning	Board.	
	

Next	Meeting:	
	 Next	month's	meeting	will	be	held	on	Tuesday,	February	19,	2019	at	7	PM.	
	
Adjournment:	
	 Motion	was	made	to	adjourn	the	meeting	at	7:30	PM.	
	 Motion:		Thomas	Siegle	
	 2nd:		Chair	Brian	Martin	
	 Vote:		Passed	-	Thomas	Siegle	-	aye;	John	Bentley	-	aye;	Richard	Agle	-	aye;	and	Chair	Brian	
Martin	-	aye	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	 Deb	Martin	
	


